
Scientist 

 of the Week 

Dear Scientist of the Week                                       , 

Congratulations! It is your turn to perform a science experiment 
for our class. Please have a family member help you select a 
simple science experiment that you can perform by yourself. 
Please practice at home so you will know exactly what to do. Your 
family can help you practice at home, but you will have to 
demonstrate the experiment without their help for our class. You 
will perform your experiment on                                          . 

Don’t forgot to bring all the materials you will need for your 
experiment. Be sure to fill out the Lab Report and bring it back 
to school with our Scientist of the Week Class Journal. Try to 
choose an experiment that has not already been done by one of 
your classmates. You may wear the special lab coat and goggles 
when presenting your experiment to the class.  

Good luck and happy experimenting! 

Your teacher, 

Mrs. Walsh 

 


